
Please RSVP here! (z.umn.edu/regional-open-houses) 
While not required, this will help us with planning and logistics. Questions? Need an 
accommodation request? Feel free to contact us at info@mnchildwelfaretraining.com

Regional Learning Center

Open Houses
Following the successful Grand Opening of the Twin Cities Metro Learning Center 
in September 2022, the Minnesota Child Welfare Training Academy (MNCWTA) 
will be hosting similar celebrations at our regional learning centers.

Each open house will feature:
•	 10:00-10:30 a.m.: Coffee and Welcome

•	 10:30-11:30 a.m.: a listening session on New Worker Certification, hosted by our Evaluation and Certification Team, 
which will include opportunities for questions and feedback

•	 11:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m.: a casual lunch and conversation with staff from each of our work teams, including leadership, 
Training Delivery, Cultural Responsiveness, Curriculum Development, Evaluation and Certification, eLearning and 
Learning Management System (LMS), Policy and Finance, and Communications

•	 1:00-2:00 p.m.: a presentation from TTCP to learn about who they are and what they do, followed by time for Q&A

Save the Dates!
	 May 5: Northwest Learning Center in Detroit Lakes

	 June 12: Southeast Learning Center in Owatonna

	 TBD: Northeast Learning Center in Duluth, located within the Tribal 
Training and Certification Partnership (TTCP) offices

https://mnchildwelfaretraining.com/

